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Bond energy calculations worksheet with answers pdf

Let's start simple. We'll build a worksheet to calculate capital gains. One of the goals is to see math work. A second objective is to show you to organize your investment data for tax purposes. Capital Earnings Worksheet for XYZ Stock #Shares Data Buy Buy Price Commission Cost Bassis #Shares Date Sold Price Commission Win/Loss 100 01/03/15 1200 25 1225 100 01/10/16
1400 25 150 In this example, we are organizing two pieces of investment data. We have only one transaction where 100 XYZ shares has been acquired; and a second transaction in which 100 XYZ shares were sold. In this example, there are no other investment purchases or sales. So it's simple for us to match the sale with the purchase. We organize the data, which comes from
records or statements provided by the brokerage firm. And then, in the final column, we calculate the win or loss. Here, the positive gain is equal to the selling price minus the purchase price minus the purchase commission minus the sales commission = 1400 – 1200 – 25 – 25 = 150. The person made a profit (a gain) of $25 on this investment. Now let's move on to a more
complicated scenario. Here, we organize data from several purchase transactions. Capital Earnings Worksheet for XYZ Stock # Shares Date Bought Buy Price Commission Cost Bassis # Shares Date Sold Price Commission Win / Loss 100 01/03/15 1200 25 1225 150 150 150 15001/10/16 2100 25 100 02/03/15 1225 25 1250 Note I left the win/loss column empty for the time
being. Gain or loss is exactly what we're trying to figure out. What do we see here? This person invested in XYZ shares, buying 100 shares in January and another 100 shares in February. In January, the person sold 150 shares in January. So, what's the question? The question is: What shares did this person sell? He sold all 100 shares in January plus 50 of the February shares;
or 100 of the February shares and 50 of the January shares; or 75 shares in each lot; or another combination? Here's what the IRS says to do: The stock or bond base you own in general is the purchase price, plus purchase costs, would be commissions and registration or transfer fees.... So far, so good: we have the purchase price, plus the purchase costs, in this case,
commissions organized in our worksheet. The IRS continues: Identification of shares or bonds sold. If you can adequately identify the shares or bonds you have sold, their basis is the cost or other basis of the specific shares or bonds.... And later, the IRS says: Identification is not possible. If you buy and sell securities at different times in different quantities and do not adequately
identify the shares you sell, the basis of the securities you sell is the basis of the securities you first acquired. With the exception of certain mutual fund shares discussed later, you cannot use the average price per share to show the gain or loss from the sale of the shares. These quotes are taken from the Section Actions and Bonds from real estate investments in Chapter 4 of
Publication 550. Now let's think about it. If we had told our broker, sell these specific shares, then these are the shares whose basis we would use to calculate our capital gains. For example, if we told the broker to sell all 100 shares we bought in February, and 50 shares we bought in January, then our gain would be 2100 - (1225/100 * 50) - 1250 = $225. See what I did with the
math? We want to calculate the basis of 50 shares in the January purchase. I took the cost base (1225, which includes the commission), divided it by the number of shares purchased (this leads to a cost per share), and multiplied this by 50 (the number of shares I sold). This results in a base of 612.50. Down 612.50 and $1250 base of all 100 shares We bought in February, and
the resulting gain is $225. Okay, so we build a formula using a specific identification. But if we didn't tell our broker to sell specific shares. In this situation, says the IRS, we use the first in- and first-out method: the basis of the securities you sell is the basis of the securities you first acquired. shows this in terms of formula for calculating the win? Well, we notice on the right side of
the worksheet that we sold 150 shares. Then, looking to the left we see that we first bought 100 shares and then we bought another 100 shares. We take the basis of the shares we purchased first: in other words, all 100 shares of the January purchase, with a cost base of $1,225. So, now we've identified the basis for 100 shares out of the 150 shares we sold. Then we move on to
the purchase of securities further. We only need the base for 50 shares, but the February purchase was for 100 shares. So we split the cost base from February. So here's our formula for winning using the first-in, first-out method: 2100 - 1225 - (1250/100 * 50) = 2100 - 1225 - 625 = $250. Make a worksheet for each stock, bond, or other investment you have. Keep all purchases
on the left. Order purchases in chronological order from the first to the last. Keep all sales transactions on the right. If you use spreadsheet software, use formulas to calculate gain or loss using data from the other cells. Knowing bond energy values helps us predict whether a reaction will be exothermic or endothermic. For example, if the bonds in the product molecules are
stronger than the bonds of the reaction molecules, then the products are more stable and have less energy than the reactants, and the reaction is exothermic. If the reverse is true, then the energy (heat) must be absorbed the reaction to occur, making the endothermic reaction. In this case, the products have a higher energy than the reactants. The connecting energies can be
used to calculate the change in enthalpy, ρH, for a reaction by applying the Law of Hess. It can only be obtained from connecting energies when all the reactants and products are gas. Unique Bond (kJ/mol) at 25°C H C N O S F Cl Br I H 436 414 389 464 339 565 431 368 297 C 347 293 351 259 485 331 276 238 N 159 222 — 272 201 243 — O 138 — 184 205 201 S 226 285 255
213 — F 153 255 255 — Cl 243 218 209 Br 193 180 I 151 RyanJLane / E + / Getty Images If you are trying to lose weight, it is useful to understand the energy balance. Most people don't think of their weight loss travel as a math problem. But in many ways, it is. To lose weight, you need to calculate the energy balance equation, then change the numbers to achieve weight loss. If
you can get the numbers to tilt in the right direction, you will lose weight more efficiently. Energy balance is simply the relationship between your input energy and energy production. The complete energy equation looks like this: Energy input (calories in) - Energy output (calories out) = Energy balance does not look very complicated. But you may not have the numbers to do the
math. So to figure out the energy balance you need to gather some important information. To learn how to manage your energy balance, you need to gather numbers related to input energy and energy output. We introduce energy when we eat. The foods we eat offer calories. Calories are simply a unit of energy or heat. The food we eat and the drinks we consume provide
different amounts of energy. Proteins and carbohydrates each provide 4 calories per gram, and fat provides 9 calories per gram. How do you know the energy count? Count the number of calories you eat each day. You can do this with a simple downloadable food diary or you can use a popular calorie counting app. An average woman can consume between 1,600 and 2,400
calories per day. To get the most accurate number for you, track your calories for at least a week. Energy production happens when your body uses energy. We often refer to this as burning calories. Even when you sleep, your body uses energy to perform basic functions like breathing and circulating blood. The rate at which your body burns calories at rest is called the basal
metabolic rate (BMR). BMR accounts for about 60% to 75% of the total number of calories it burns each day. Also, spend energy during daily life activities, such as washing dishes or shopping, and of course through exercise. These activities account for about 15% to 30% of total calories burn every day. The last 5% to 10% of calories (yes or take) are burned by the thermal effect
of food when you eat and digest meals and snacks. There are different ways to calculate the number of calories you burn each day. One of the easiest ways is to use a calorie calculator. To determine how the energy balance will affect the weight, you need to determine whether you have a positive or negative balance. To do this, take the numbers and enter them in the equation
at the top of the article. Then find out if you have a negative energy balance or a positive energy balance. If the input and output energy are more or less balanced, will keep your current weight. A perfect energy balance creates a stable weight. To change the weight you need to tilt the balance so that they are no longer balanced. A positive energy balance occurs when the energy
is greater than the output energy. That means you eat more calories than your body uses. Your body stores excess energy or calories as fat. This leads to weight gain. Input energy &gt; output energy = Weight loss Weight gain occurs when you create a negative energy balance. I mean, you burn more calories than you consume. When this imbalance occurs, your body burns
stored energy (fat) to work and you lose weight. A negative energy balance is sometimes called calorie deficiency. Input energy &lt; output energy = Weight loss When assessing your own energy balance, it is best to get the numbers as accurate as possible. Even small differences in energy consumption and energy output can make a big difference in your weight. Are you ready
to calculate your own energy balance? Here are two sample equations to use as a guide. Calories consumed every day: 2,000Calories burned every day: 1,7502,000 (energy input) – 1,750 (output power) = 250 calories Megan has a positive energy balance of 250 calories per day. That doesn't sound like much. But over the course of a week, her estimated balance would be 1,750
calories or about enough to get a pound of weight. Calories consumed every day: 1,800Calories burned every day: 2,0501,800 (energy input) – 2,050 (output power) = -250 calories Cameron has a negative energy balance of 250 calories. Over the course of a week, her body will have to burn 1,750 calories of fat stored to meet her needs, and she could lose about a pound of
weight. So if weight loss is just a simple equation, then why is it so difficult to lose weight? Because there are many factors that affect both energy input and energy output. Things like your medical condition, age and mood affect your energy balance equation every day. Weight loss is a simple equation, but finding the right balance requires a little more work. If you are at the
beginning of your weight loss journey, or if you are questioning your current diet and exercise plan, the energy balance equation is a great place to start. You don't need to buy luxury tools or invest in an expensive weight loss program. Try making some changes on your own. Evaluate factors affecting caloric intake and production You have control over some factors (such as
activity level) and no control over others (such as age and gender). Simply change what you can to tilt the energy balance equation scales and achieve weight loss goals. Objectives. Objectives.
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